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Education: A Catalyst for Breaking the Cycle of Domestic Violence 

 

West Jordan, Utah South Valley Services Celebrates Fundraising Success but Urges Continued Support for 
Survivors 

West Jordan, UT – Thanks to an outpouring of community generosity, South Valley Services (SVS) is 
thrilled to announce that it exceeded its end-of-year fundraising goals. This remarkable achievement has 
already provided life-changing resources to domestic violence survivors and their families, including safe 
housing, transportation, and medical care. 

“We’re incredibly grateful to everyone who supported us during the holiday season,” said Lindsey Boyer, 
Executive Director of SVS. “However, the needs of survivors don’t stop when the holidays end. 
Continued support is critical to ensure that survivors can rebuild their lives every day of the year.” 

The organization is urging the community to sustain this momentum by: 

• Exploring volunteer opportunities and ways to get involved. 

• Bookmarking/Donating SVS’ urgent and ongoing needs lists to provide essential items. 

• Scheduling educational presentations for workplaces, schools, and community groups to help 
prevent future violence. 

“Every day, survivors turn to us for safety and healing,” Lindsey Boyer, Executive Director, added. “Your 
continued generosity ensures we can provide the resources they need to thrive.” 

For more information on how to help, visit www.svsutah.org or contact Lindsey Boyer at 435-705-
4625 or communications@svsutah.org. Together, we can create a future where survivors and their 
families can rebuild and thrive every day of the year. 

### 

About South Valley Services South Valley Services (SVS) is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization that has served the local community since 1998. 
South Valley Services is a survivor-centered organization where individuals impacted by domestic abuse and sexual violence can realize their 
own strength, courage, and resilience while on their path to an empowered future. For more information, please visit our website at 
www.svsutah.org.  
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